
 

 
 
SUBJECT: UGA housing update 
 
Dear Bulldogs, 
 
Congratulations again on joining the Bulldog family! We expect to begin offering opportunities 
to choose on-campus spaces the week of May 24 (in the order in which you completed the 
housing registration and paid the $35 fee), so continue to check your UGA email for updates. 
 
In the meantime, a few reminders and updates: 

• If you have preferred roommates, make sure you create and add them to a roommate 
group in The Dawg House before your online appointment time to choose a space. This 
will allow members of the group to assign each other to a space 

• Research halls and rates at housing.uga.edu/explore-options. Make sure to have a 
backup plan (or two!) in case your first choice has been taken. Since the process is 
student-driven, we can’t predict which halls will be available when it’s your turn to 
choose 

• Although we cannot offer in-person tours of residence halls this summer during 
orientation sessions, check out University Housing’s YouTube channel for a glimpse of 
life on campus, as well as 360-degree immersive video tours and day-in-the-life content 

• Make a plan to visit the University Housing table during in-person orientation sessions 
and/or attend a weekly webinar Tuesdays at 7 p.m. June 8 through August 10 

• If you require any type of housing accommodation due to a disability, please contact 
the Disability Resource Center (DRC) as soon as possible. Once the DRC determines an 
accommodation request is appropriate, they will notify University Housing. Depending 
on documentation required by the DRC, this process may take some time; therefore, the 
sooner accommodation requests are submitted, the more options may be available to 
you 
 

Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns; we are looking forward to seeing you 
on campus! 
 
University Housing 
University of Georgia 
housing@uga.edu 
706-542-1421 
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